
 
April 19, 2017 

 

NGX System Maintenance April 29, 2017 
 

Please be advised that NGX will be performing server maintenance April 29 between 1:30pm and 

5:30pm MT.  During this time all NGX reports will be temporarily unavailable. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact NGX Ops at 403-974-4357 or email 

ops@ngx.com   
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